THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

August 10, 1987

Dear Hector:

As usual, my desk was piled high
with work when I arrived at the
White House this Monday morning.

However, before delving into it,

I do want to write a note telling
you how great it was to see you

at the G.I. Forum and have a chance
to really get to know you. It is
easy to understand why you received
the Medal of Freedom award by the
President last year. It is seeing
people such as yourself who make
all the traveling I do worthwhile.

Please let me know when I can be
of help to you.

Sincerely,

Associate Director
Office of Public Liaison

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright St.
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405



